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John Polson Named Among NAPEO’s 2022-2023 Board
Members

News

11.09.22


John Polson has joined the board of directors of The National Association of Professional Employer

Organizations (NAPEO), the industry’s leading voice. In the November issue of PEO Insider, the

organization’s monthly publication, John is profiled along with his fellow board members. As a

member of the board of directors John will help guide NAPEO's strategic direction and provide

critical input and direction. John’s profile details his career representing PEOs for over 25 years, his

passion for helping small businesses be able to employ workers, and his advice for members who

want to become more involved in the association.

To read his full profile visit PEO Insider.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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